
CAFT NEWSLETTER

We are all so incredibly sad to hear the
news of the passing of our wonderful,
kind caring President Sir Bobby Charlton
CBE.

Our lovely Sir Bobby has been a friend
to our charity for 23 years, he's done so
much for the thousands of children we
support each year and has remained
committed to our work throughout, he
will be sadly missed by us all at CAFT.

We send our love and thoughts to Lady
Norma and family. 

Read more about our memories of Sir
Bobby in the Warrington Guardian here.

H A P P Y  H A L L O W E E N !

There’s stil l  t ime to join us
for some family Halloween
fun, with our visits running

until 12th November.
 Head to our Facebook to

grab your slot!

Well not just yet. . .  but we have lots
coming up! Our Christmas visits
application via the link further below
opens 9am Wednesday 1st November
so make sure you grab your place for
some festive fun between 25th
November to 22nd December! 

Can you help us bring festive magic to
3,000 children? There are many ways to
get involved including sponsoring a
child to visit ,  collecting selection boxes
and presents and volunteering your
time! We especially need some more
volunteers over the weekend slots.

I T ’ S  C H R I S T M A A A A A S !

S A N T A  D A S H  2 0 2 3 !

 M A S Q U E R A D E  B A L L  2 0 2 3  -
L A S T  P L A C E S  R E M A I N I N G

We're already down to our last
remaining places for the Ball!

Make sure to secure your place
asap if you don't want to miss

out on this fantastic night on
2nd December at The

Monastery.

 Please contact
natalie@caft.co.uk for details

and tickets at £90pp.

O U R  F R I E N D ,  S I R  B O B B Y  

OCTOBER 2023

W I N  A  T O Y O T A  A Y G O  X !

Join us on Sunday 10th December
for this popular, fun event suitable

for everyone. Starting and finishing
near Altrincham, you can choose
cycle routes from 11.5, 32 and 62

miles or a 4 and 8 mile walk.
Entry includes Santa Suit, f inisher

medal, refreshments en route and a
hearty lunch. For further details
please contact jure@caft.co.uk

Registered Charity No: 1003675

For just £5 you will be in with a chance
of winning a brand new Toyota Aygo X
73 Reg!

Each entry will help us provide magical
Christmas visits to more children this
year whose lives are impacted by
illness, disability and social
disadvantage.

If we are one of the first charities to
reach £1,000 in raffle tickets, we get a
bonus £1,000! So please don't wait and
purchase your raffle ticket - good luck! 

L A D I E S  C H R I S T M A S  S H O P P I N G
E X T R A V A G A N Z A !

Run by CAFT Ambassador Carol
Robinson, the Ladies Christmas
Shopping Extravaganza is back for
another year!

Get your girlfriends together for a
fabulous night of Christmas
Shopping at Statham Lodge in Lymm
on Thursday 23rd November 2023,
7pm – 10pm. Tickets are £7.50 and
include a welcome glass of fizz! 

Please contact Carol on 07711 820047
/ crobinson@kcrgroup.co.uk for
information and tickets.

H E L P  T H E  F E S T I V E  M A G I C  H A P P E N !

https://www.warringtonguardian.co.uk/news/23874907.tributes-sir-bobby-charlton-childrens-adventure-farm/

